
 

 

TAG RUGBY TOURNAMENT 

10 February 2017 

Dear Parents, 

On Tuesday 28th February 2017we have the opportunity to take part in our cluster Tag Rugby tournament 

for Year 5/6 at SWR.  

The event runs from 3.45 – 5.30 at SWR. Mr Steve Knight who runs our Tag Rugby club will be at SWR for 

the tournament but we request that parents are responsible for transporting their child to and from the 

event. 

Your child has been chosen to represent our school in this tournament. If you agree to their involvement 

please complete the attached slip and return to school as soon as possible. 

If you have any queries please come and see me. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs R Danton 

 

TAG RUGBY TOURNAMENT 

I give permission for my child ………………………………………  Class………………………………. 

to attend the Tag Rugby tournament at Sir William Romney School on Tuesday 28th February 2017. 

Please indicate how your child will be collected at the end of the tournament. 

 I will transport my child to/from SWR. 

 My child will be transported to/from SWR by………………………………………….. 

My emergency contact number is………………………………………………………….. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………… (Parent/Guardian) 


